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DATE 

 
 
 
Jacob Erickson, Purchasing Official REQUISITION NO. R085388 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a 
value of $145,735.44 with Public Consulting Group (PCG) for the provision of certified public expenditure program 
for emergency medical transportation.   
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 
Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure certified public 
expenditure program for emergency medical transportation from Public Consulting Group without conducting a 
competitive solicitation process for the following reason(s): 
PCG offers a comprehensive range of services and a proven track record providing these services in Florida. PCG 
is the only firm to offer an online EMS cost reporting system, which is utilized for data aggregation, comprehensive 
compliance reviews, automated edits checks, and advanced reporting. Additionally, PCG is the only firm to conduct 
full-scale, pre-submission Quality Control reviews to ensure compliance with programmatic regulations. The use of 
a system through these programs is vital to help ensure all potential reimbursement is captured and extensively 
reviewed. Lastly, their ability to optimize revenue and provide full audit support offers the County significant long-
term savings and value.  
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service 
to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than August 21, 2024 for 
evaluation and consideration.  
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